
Facilitators in each of SDMNY’s four sites gather

monthly (remotely, of course!) to deal with

administrative issues, share best practices and

plan for the future. Led by Site Coordinator Joan

Cornachio, NYC facilitators met earlier this week

to discuss SDMA signing ceremonies that will be

coming up in the next few months. Some

ceremonies have been held up because of the

Covid-19 pandemic, but many more Decision-

Makers are now in Phase 2 or Phase 3, and we

are looking forward to more than 40 signings by

early next year!

S d m n yuper ecision aking ews !
More SDMAs Coming!

While the numbers are exciting, the real thrill is in the amazing stories of each individual
Decision-Maker, and all the hard work they, their supporters and facilitators have put in
to get to their SDMAs.

Congratulations and keep up the great work!


